
 
 
 
 
March 2023 
 
 

Dear families  
 

Fundraising for the communities in Syria and Turkey affected by Earthquakes  
 

I do hope that this letter finds you well.  
 
We will be fundraising this week and next week for the communities impacted by the earthquakes in Syria and 
Turkey.  All proceeds raised will be donated to the appeal from Islamic Relief. There are a range of ways you can 
support us in our fundraising efforts: 
 

- Cash donations from anyone – buckets available from at main reception an student support in school 
- Donations of clothes, toys and toiletries – please either drop at reception or give to students to take to 

student support. These will be collected to take to Islamic Relief at the end of next week (17 March) 
- Bake Sale on Thursday – if you can buy cakes to donate, this would be much appreciated!   

 
Every little counts and we really appreciate your support. 
 
I’d also like to recognise the courtesy of two Year 8 students who have led this appeal and the organisation of it in 
school – we’re so proud! 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

  
 

  
Kat Lang 

Principal  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


